
 
Pastor Anthony Guidry 

Intentional C hurch  
4110 Austell Powder S prings Road, S uites 130,150, 155 

Powder S prings, GA 30127 
August 26, 2024 

 
Notice of Intent, Variance R eques t  
 
Dear Mr. S haun Myers,  
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally notify you of our intent in regard 
to the Modification/R evision of S uite 155. Our plan is  to cancel our lease for 
assembly/congregational use at 2495 E ast West C onnector, S uite 100, Austell, GA 
30106. 
 
Our organization, Intentional C hurch, does not intend to establish a second or new 
church, nor do we plan to operate under any other name. We will continue to assemble, 
operate and congregate as Intentional C hurch. 
 
We plan to begin using S uite 155, located at 4110 Austell Powder S prings R oad, 
Powder S prings, GA, for our assembly and congregational activities until the build-out of 
S uite 130 is  complete. Once the build-out at S uite 130 is  finished, S uite 155 will be used 
for overflow purposes. This will include the already approved office space, small groups, 
podcasting, video recording, as well as lobby space, sanctuary, flex space and 
classroom space for all suites.   
 
Additionally, we are requesting permission to apply window decals to the front windows 
and doors of Suites 130, 150, and 155. This would help improve church attendance and 
allow the community to be aware of our operational times. Please see the attached 
email.  



We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. Please let us know if 
there are any specific procedures or additional information required to process this 
application for modification to the variance already approved.  
 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
S incerely, 
Pastor Anthony Guidry 
Lead Pastor 
Intentional C hurch 
B usiness@ theintentional.church 









 

 



 




